
Hello Mr. Bettez,  

I would like to be on the Town Housing Board, maybe called the Housing Smart Community 
Board. 
I own a few properties in town that I rent to students. 
I have responsible and respectful ideas to increase housing in town and thereby help keep 
housing affordable. 
I "play well with others." I worked for 25 years as a school social worker. Then for 6 years as 
a school administrator of special education. I chaired over 1,000 Committee on Special 
Education meetings where I led in bringing many people with (very) diverse interests to a 
consensus. 
I believe my participation on the board would be an asset to the board and to the Town of 
New Paltz.  

I hope you have a sweet New Year and I appreciate your consideration of this request. 
Best Wishes, 
Daniel Scherrer 
goodnewpaltzrental@gmail.com 
845 532-3133  
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